MINUTES

Saint Francis Xavier PTO
10/5/2020 0805 | Meeting called to order by Tim La Gasse

In Attendance

Nikki Nemec, Aimee Russell, Peggy Fettig, Julie Plichta, Amy Wilson, Colleen Miller, Autmn Peca, Walter
Ustes, Leanne Fate

Approval of Minutes

The September minutes were approved and reviewed

Board

President: Tim La Gasse
Vice President: Aimee Russell
Treasurer: Nikki Nemec

Secretary: Tracy La Gasse

Old Business

Computer stipend: 150.00 approved Kristin and Peggy
Fun Run: Great time, Largest yield this year final numbers coming in the next couple of days

Turkey Bingo: Raffle format, 5.00 tickets, 1000 ticket goal, family sponsorship, Gambling license application,
Tickets to printer. November 18t raffle PU Thursday/Friday. Tim to forward information to Julie Plicta

Treasurer Report

Balance to be reported

New Business

Gala update: Tim La Gasse Chair, Amy Wilson Event Chair, Acquisition chair Pending, Raffle Craig Saunders.
New exciting format changes. More to come. Thoughts, concerns, ideas, please reach out to the above to see
where you may be able to help

Principle updates: Playground 17,500 raised for young learners upgrades 9000 remaining. Plans pending for
the existing playgrounds and additions too.

Teachers Requests

Kristin Jeffers 30.00 for Rosary supplies: Approved
Krissy Swiss 880.00 for Basketball Jersey 20 boys, 20 girls reversible: Tabled for discussion amongst PTO



Peggy Fettig Pending amount Dictionaries for classroom: Pending cost and discussion amongst PTO
Katie Harder requesting recorder sanitizer, Cow bells, Blocks, Xylophone sets 103.95: Approved
Karrie Abbit Gym Dodge Balls, Playground Balls, Tape for social distancing and games 499.33
Caroline Paulus Scoop chairs 6 for reading time 70-80 Dollars

All approved requests above to be submitted directly to Lynn for processing per PTO

Public Comments

Collen Miller will be taking over the directory creation. Former graphic design.

Concern regarding computer coverage for the teachers. Aware that the cost will be covered by multiple donors

in addition to PTO

Concern regarding raffle interfering with raffle and affecting participation and what the funds supported.
Advised that we were keeping this as a low cost raffle. Kids to participate and sell tickets to increase public

awareness, parish awareness, and increase visibility.

Next Meeting

11/2/2020 0805 St. Francis Parish Hall
Meeting adjourned.
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